
Melinda Coban Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to

announce that Melinda Coban has joined the Saddle River Group. 

Melinda has had a very successful 6 years of business experience at her

current position as a Senior Account Executive in Marketing. Melinda’s

vast experience with her customer base as well as management skills of

employees gives her a competitive edge in beginning her real estate

career.  “My current position has allowed me to demonstrate strong

negotiation skills acting as a liaison between multiple high profile clients

and various media channels, said Melinda Coban. “I have always had an interest in real estate 

and I am very excited to explore and grow in this business.”  Melinda is very eager to start her 

career and is always willing to go the extra mile to assist her clients.  Melinda received her 

company’s Superior Customer Service Award in 2011, demonstrating her devotion to supporting

her clients.

Originally from Middletown, NJ Melinda and her family moved to Mahwah where she graduated

from the Mahwah school district and entered Ramapo College.  She received a Bachelor of 

Science from the Anisfield School of Business.  Melinda and her husband Matt, currently reside 

in Mahwah.  

Melinda can be reached at 201-934-4900 (office), 201-669-0125 (cell) or at mcoban@tocr.com .


